
 

Thursday 1st February 2018 
 
Dear Year 4 Parents and Carers 
 
RE: Student Teaching Placement – Lime Class 
 
As a school we pride ourselves on the professional development opportunities 
we give our staff. From time to time this includes supporting trainee teachers – 
the teachers of the future. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Lime Class will have a graduate trainee 
teacher working with them who is doing his teaching degree. Mr Grimes will be 
working alongside Mrs Hyder and Mrs Hussey from Monday 5th February until 
the end of Term 4. During this time he will build up his experience to the point 
where he will be teaching the children for about 10 hours a week. 
 
During his teaching placement, Mr Grimes will be fully supported by Mrs Hyder; 
they will plan for and assess the children together. The class will see him as 
another teacher. A tutor from the training provider will make regular visits. 
 
I’m sure you will make Mr Grimes most welcome and liaise with him in the same 
way you would Mrs Hyder. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 

 


